 Dear Parents,
Welcome back! I hope that you all had a relaxing Easter break!
This week we have introduced our new topic for the half term: Neverland! Please see topic web attached.
In English, we wrote labels for Peter Pan, instructions for fairy cakes for Tinkerbell and a list for pirates! 
In Maths, we counted forwards and backwards within the number sequence 1 to 20 and played lots of games to consolidate our mathematical understanding and knowledge.

In Understanding the world, we have started to investigate floating and sinking. We have also designed our pirate ship.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
In Music, we have begun to learn a pirate musical story.
Next week: 	- cooking on Wednesday
Dates for your diary:		- Tuesday 16th May: Trip to Beaumanor
					-Tuesday 23rd May: Country day
Please note that Mrs Jackson (not our super Mrs Jackson from class 4, but our lovely supply teacher) will be in Class 1 next Wednesday morning and every Thursday alongside Mrs Tomaszewski until the end of the year.
Please come and see us if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you for your support. 
Have a lovely weekend!
Class 1 team











	
